
October 12, 2023 

 

Editors-in-Chief  

Massimiliano Leigheb 

Xiao-Jian Ye 

 

Dear Drs. Leigheb and Ye, 

 

I am writing to verify that the manuscript titled “Mid-Term Outcomes of a Kinematically 

Designed Cruciate Retaining Total Knee Arthroplasty” and submitted to the World 

Journal of Orthopedics has been reviewed by our team of biostatisticians at NYU Langone.  

 

The ethical implications were reviewed by our institutions IRB board. Our team collaborated 

with the biostatisticians here at NYU Langone when determining the methodology and 

performing all statistical analyses. We are happy to answer any questions on our methodology 

if they arise. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
Jonathan Katzman, BA 
Research Fellow 
Division of Adult Reconstructive Surgery 
Department of Orthopedic Surgery 
NYU Langone Health 
  
M: (201) 218-4035 
jonathan.katzman@nyulangone.org 
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